MANATEE COUNTY
FLORIDA

May 4, 2012

TO: Al Proposers
SUBJECT:

Request For Proposal (RFP) #12-1171FL
Medical Care Management System Services

ADDENDUM #3

Please be advised that the subject RFP has been canceled due to the removal of the RFP
requirement by the requiring department.

The proposals have not been released or reviewed by the public in accordance with Florida Statute
119.071 (1)(b).

As defined by Florida Statute these proposals will be considered to have no administrative value and
will not be retained. Manatee County will either destroy all documents submitted or return them to the
proposer if requested. Forward your request for proposals return via email to
frank.lambertson@mymanatee.org, requests should be received no later than May 25, 2012.

Thank you for your interest in doing business with Manatee County. Your firm's name will be retained
in our data bank and, in the event future related opportunities arise, you will be contacted and offered
the chance to participate.

Melissa M. Wendel, CPPO
Purchasing Official
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